[image: image1.jpg]DEPARTMENT OF THE MILITARY
OFFICE OF THE ADJUTANT GENERAL
2823 West Main Street
Rapid City, South Dakota 57702-8170
(605) 737-6702
FAX: (605) 737-6677





MEETING MINUTES
Board of Military Affiars Meeting

February 4, 2021
Pierre, SD

The Board of Military Affairs (BOMA) convened at the Ramkota in Pierre at 3:00 PM.
Board Members in Attendance:  In person was Mike Herman, Susan Irons and Shawna Sheets.  By ZOOM was Don Goldhorn and Ron Mielke
Military Personnel and Department Staff in Attendance:  MG Jeff Marlette, Steve Harding, Connie Hohn and Marshall Michels  
MG Marlette updated the commission on the SDNG and the SDNG response to the COVIC – 19 virus. He gave an update on all of the SDNG’s facilities and construction projects including the planned new Readiness Center in Sioux Falls.  
MG Marlette discussed the three legislative bills sponsored by the Department of the Miltary, SB 33, HB 1017 and HB 1018.

Board members discussed future force structure changes and the impact on military construction.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:15.  

Members attended the Legislative Military Dining Out that evening at the Ramkota. 
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